
 

 

 

 

February 2, 2018 

Dear Parents: 

February is Dental Health Month. The 2018 edition of the 

New Jersey Dental Clinic Directory “Dial a Smile” is 

available at the State of New Jersey Department of 

Health website at: 

http://www.nj.gov/health/fhs/oral/index.shtml.  Some of 

the dental clinics provide Charity Care, Medicaid, NJ 

Family Care, Private Insurance, Self-Pay and/or a Sliding 

Scale.  

 

Healthy regards, 

Mrs. H. Stambaugh, MSN, RN, CSN 

http://www.nj.gov/health/fhs/oral/index.shtml


Woodland School Nurse 

 

 

 


